
 

 

 

 

 

28 September 2022 

Dear Nerys, 

Following on from your appearance before the Committee in June 2022, I am writing to inform you 
that our Report on operation of the interim environmental protection measures has been published 
today. 

The report includes a series of recommendations, some of which are for your office. It would be 
helpful if you could respond to these recommendations no later than 9 November 2022. 

Once we have received a response from you, and from the Welsh Government, we intend to 
schedule a Plenary debate on the report. I will ask Committee officials to get in touch with your office 
to confirm the date of the debate in due course.  

We look forward to receiving your response. 

Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact Committee officials at 
SeneddClimate@senedd.wales  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Llyr Gruffydd MS,  
Chair, Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee 
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— 
Climate Change, Environment,  
and Infrastructure Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 
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— 
Welsh Parliament 
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Dr Nerys Llewelyn-Jones,  
Interim Environmental Protection Assessor for Wales 
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